
 
 
 

Humboldt-Del Norte SELPA 
Special Education Superintendents’ Policy Council 

 
 

Please Post at your School Sites & District Office  
May 17, 2021 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

TOPIC: The California Department of Education (CDE) requires that each SELPA 
annually obtain approval from its governing body for budget and service 
plans following a public hearing.   The plans must be submitted to the 
CDE prior to June 30 for final approval. 

 
PURPOSE:  The Humboldt-Del Norte Special Education Local Plan Area (SELPA) 

Superintendent’s Policy Council will conduct a public hearing to receive 
comment by the members of the community on the 2021-22 Annual 
Service and Budget Plan.  Copies of the Plan are available for viewing in 
the SELPA Office at 2822 Harris Street, Eureka from May 17 – June 17, 
2021 and posted on the Humboldt - Del Norte Website - Publications State 
Notices Section.  All member LEAs are required to post on their 
individual websites as well.   

 
DATE:  June 17, 2021 
 
TIME:  9:00 AM 
 
LOCATION:  Humboldt -  Del Norte SELPA 
   Via ZOOM 
   Register to Attend 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               May 17, 2021  
Mindy Fattig, SELPA Executive Director     Date 
Humboldt-Del Norte SELPA   

https://hdnselpa.org/
https://zoom.us/j/99531318737?pwd=dyt0czk4TGVJOS9vMU5pTDhhMVJ6dz09

